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School of Public Policy 
UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA, RIVERSIDE 

INTS 4133 | 900 University Ave  
Riverside CA, 92521 

 

 

TO: Dylan Rodriguez, Chair 
 Riverside Division 
FR: Kurt Schwabe, Chair  
 Executive Committee, School of Public Policy 
 
RE: (Systemwide Senate Review) APM - 285, 210-3, 133 and 740-Proposed 
Revisions 
 
Date: June 7, 2017 
 
The Executive Committee of the School of Public Policy has reviewed proposed 
revisions. We have no objections to the proposed revisions.   
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